
30 Second Radio Ad
The (INSERT NAME) Soil and Water Conservation District wants to remind listeners there is no better time than right now to consider enrolling land in the Minnesota Conservation Reserve Enhancement Program. 
CREP is a voluntary program that helps farmers and agricultural landowners put permanent easements on their property to filter field runoff and restore wetlands. 
CREP provides fair payment for enrolled land, and is a wise option for landowners who have marginal farmland, who are interested in wildlife habitat, or who want to create a legacy for future generations to enjoy.  
For more information on CREP, contact the (INSERT NAME) SWCD at (INSERT NUMBER) today.
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